From: SHEILA HUTCHESON

To: Carie Shealy; Monica Arsenault; Sheila Hutcheson; David Woodhouse
Subject: General Pension
Date: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 7:57:09 PM

EXTERNAL MESSAGE - USE CAUTION WITH LINKS AND ATTACHMENTS!

Per our conversation today, please ensure that City Council considers the reappointment of General Pension Plan
trustee Sherry Woodhouse in September. Her current term ends on September 30. She does wish to continue to
serve for a three-year term from October 1, 2021 through September 30, 2024.

The General Board reappointed fifth member Carmen Wing at its June 4 meeting, since her current term ends on
September 30, and the General Board does not meet again until November 17. This fifth member appointment does
not require Council ratification.

There are no term expirations for the Police Pension Board.

I’ll email the corrected page 3 of the Police Plan’s May meeting minutes tomorrow.
Thanks for your assistance today.

Sheila Hutcheson

Pension Plan Administrator
3860 Grantline Road
Mims, FL 32754
321-267-3082
321-298-6619 (cellular)
shutch9750@aol.com
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